August 11,1984,

Dear 8ir:-

1 have to oall your attention to my
lester to you of the 2let, ultimo with roference to sanitary
gonditions on the Sydney Indian Reeserve, to which you have
not raplisd.

In thie lettser you were partiounlarly
asked if the Indian, who ie being paid by the Department
for removal of garbage,was attending %0 his duties in &
satiefactory mmmner. fou were also given inetruec tions with
regard %o inepeotion of houses and premiges.

I am now in receipt of a communication
from Dr. Moleod, the City Medical Health Offiscer, which
ind loates that you scoompanied him on a visit to the reser-
u:ion and am at a lors %0 kpow why you have mot reported
befare.

While the Department ie not, at present,
in a pogision to emter into any extensive expenditure in
this comnestion it would appear that adequate value ie not
being realised for what momey ie being spent. If the person
now being paid for removal of garbage is not attending pro- (

perly %o this work, I ave $0 request that you. make other
arrangemente with a view to maintaining the reserve in as
sanisary a condition as porsible.

JF N
/

Dr. B. #., MagDonald,
Indian Agent,

149 Whitney Ave.,

Sydney, N. 8.
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